
Passenger Information 
From Tuesday 23 April

Due to roadworks on the bridge in Mundon 
Road, Services 31, 31B, 31C, 31X and 33 
operated by First Essex Buses will not be able 
to serve Mundon Village. 

Arrow Taxi’s will provide a shuttle service 
between Mundon Village and The Red Lion in 
Latchingdon and from Mundon Road to The 
White Horse in Maldon for onward connections 
with services above. 

Please telephone Arrows for bookings on 
01621 855111 giving one hours’ notice. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
Contact:  Essex County Council – 0345 603 7631  


